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Town of Groton
Finance Committee

January 6, 2004
 

Minutes
 

Present:  J. Cochran, M. Flynn, W. Nordblom (Chair), S. Shuman, A. Walsh, S. Webber, J. Wilson, V. Jenkins
 
Selectmen: F. Dillon,  J. Kitchen (Administrative Officer)
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:05 P.M. with the Chair, Win Nordblom presiding.
 
Budget Presentations
 

·        Tom Delaney presented the FY 2005 budgets for the Highway Department, Snow and Ice Removal, and
Tree Warden.

·        Susan Horowitz presented the FY 2005 budget for the Board of Health.
·        Bruce Dubey presented the FY 2005 budget for Solid Waste and Animal Inspector.
·        Harlan Fitch presented the FY 2005 budget for the Town Diarist.

 
Approval of Minutes
 
The minutes of the December  12, 2003 meeting were moved, seconded, and approved.
 
School Committee Budget
 
S. Shuman and S. Webber presented information (handouts) received at the January 5, 2004 meeting of the Budget and
Finance Sub-committee. Discussion followed on the FY 2005 preliminary school budget. A list of concerns regarding
revenue and SBAB funding was discussed. Questions on these concerns will be asked at the next B&F meeting
scheduled for January 13th.
 
Next Meeting
 
The next meeting is scheduled for January 13th at 7:00 P.M. at the Senior Center.
 
Adjournment
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:57 P.M.
 
Respectfully submitted,
 
Stuart J. Shuman
Recording Secretary
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